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I support making April Oregon's Native Plant Appreciation Month. Oregon flora is 

diverse, important, and beautiful. Plants are the backbone of life and contribute so 

many important gifts. The success of this bill will help support recognition of their 

importance and conservation and appreciation efforts. 


